
 
From: Tyler Redden [mailto:tyler.reddenscrab@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 2:06 PM 
To: Farrell, Alice C. (Connie) Codes Enforcement 
Cc: Backhaus, Peter F.; Baker, Steven D.; Cooper, Christopher E.; Demps, Darrius K.; Folkers, Paul E.; 
Gates, John L.; Grace, Isabella; 'Kallman, Clay'; 'Kilroy, Nora'; Kurnick, Jaime L.; Layne D. Prebor 
(laynep@studentlegalservices.ufl.edu); 'Rider, Tom'; Torres, Justin A.; Tyger, James; 'Wagner, Phil'; 
'j.johnson@ufl.edu'; 'snak123@bellsouth.net'; 'acekyrin@ufl.edu' 
Subject: Resignation - Tyler Redden 

 

Hello Board Members and interested parties, 

After careful consideration and advisement from individuals I respect, I have made the 
decision to resign from my position as chair and subsequently my seat on the 
Board.  My life is going in a different direction and my Gainesville residency will no 
longer be maintained.  I have decided to take a long-awaited opportunity to pursue my 
passion.  I have thoroughly enjoyed my tenure as a representative of the student 
community on the Board.  I know my contributions and leadership are self-evident in 
successfully encouraging the City Commission to change an ordinance, re-igniting the 
Board, leading the initiative on academic date/leasing date cohesion, initiating the 
development of Board member orientation, and increasing not only Board exposure, 
but also increasing quality student community member interest in seeking 
appointment to the Board.  I hope that the tenacity and vigor will continue.  I appreciate 
the opportunity to have worked with each of you and look forward to hearing about the 
great things this Board will continue to produce going forward.   

 Best, 

  

Tyler 

 
Tyler D. Redden | Chairman  
Student Community Relations Advisory Board  

City of Gainesville  
813-451-9732  
Top 5 Strengths: Futuristic, Strategic, Winning Others Over, Self-Assurance, Maximizer 

 
FYI: Under Florida’s public records law, most written communications to or from City offices and employees 

regarding City business are public records and are available to the public upon request.  Your email 

communications may be subject to public disclosure. 
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